Bowden, Anissa

From: Willette, Stephanie

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2018 4:22 PM

To: Bowden, Anissa; Schopieray, Christine
Subject: Resignation of a PMAC Commissioner
Hello,

Joel Ponazzo, a representative on the Public Market Advisory Commission, will be resigning before his official term ends.
His last month serving on the commission is February 2018.

We will be searching for a customer representative to replace him. What do you need from me both for outgoing info on
Joel, and for the new person (who will begin in March)?

Thanks for your help, have a great weekend.

-Stephanie

Stephanie Willette | Farmers Market Manager | City of Ann Arbor | 734.794.6000 ext. 42575
"Together, we enrich life by cultivating exceptional experiences."
http://www.a2gov.org/market | http://www.facebook.com/a2market

Market Hours | Jan-Apr Saturday 8am-3pm | May-Dec Saturday & Wednesday 7am-3pm



